
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 15th March, 2018 
 

Sport Relief—Friday 23rd March 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
It is Sport Relief week 17th March to 23rd March, and at Fordley we will 
be celebrating and raising money for this amazing cause on Friday 23rd 
March.  On this day children can come to school in sports kit and bring a          
donation of a silver coin for Sport Relief.  We will also be launching our 
daily mile and logging our steps, so children will need to be wearing their 
trainers.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C L Withers 
Headteacher 
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